
It’s the 100th Day of School 
 

 Dear Parents, 

Our 100th day of school will be on Monday, 

January 24th. To celebrate we would love to 

have the children dress up like they are 100 

years old. We have included some ideas to help 

you get started planning what your child will 

wear. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

First Grade 
(Mrs. Key, Mrs. Bryan, Ms. Bailie, 

Ms. Reese, Mrs. Schultz, Mrs. Darvin, 

Mrs. Newman, Mrs. Andrews) 

 

 
 

Girls: printed skirt, pearls, eye glasses, 

sweater, wig, curled hair, gray hair spray, 

stockings, scarf, purse 

Boys: button down shirt, suspenders, tie, 

eyeglasses, mustaches, beards, gray hair 

spray 
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